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RFP SENT FOR LEASING FORMER BOYS RANCH 
 

(Sedgwick County, Kan.) – On Aug. 6, the Sedgwick County Purchasing Department 

sent out a Request for Proposals (RFP) for leasing the property formerly known as 

Judge Riddel Boys Ranch, 25331 W. 39th St. South, Goddard.   

 

Proposals will be opened on Wednesday, Sept. 3 at 2 p.m. in the Sedgwick County 

Purchasing Department, 525 N. Main, Suite 823, Wichita. The review process will begin 

after the bid opening. There is no timeline on when a decision will be made. Bid 

openings are open meetings.  

 

Details of this RFP can be found by going to 

www.sedgwickcounty.org/finance/purchasing.asp, clicking on “View current RFQs and 

RFPs,” and then clicking the RFQ/RFP number 14-0078.  
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